
ANNOUNCEMENTS MARCH 3, 2024 
 

Planned Giving Ministry News 

We were pleased to announce at our AGM last Sunday the receiving of a $10,000 bequest from 

Rev. Joyce Sasse.  $3,000 will be deposited into the Opportunity Fund and will be available for 

distribution in May.  $7,000 will be deposited into the Endowment Fund.  Bequests and 

donations of any form, be they cash, land, stocks and bonds, etc. are most appreciated and will be 

used for future needs in our Pastoral Charge.  

   

Canyon Church Camp Annual General Meeting will be held on Zoom on March 5 at 7:00 

pm.  If you would like to attend the AGM, please send Karen Later an email at 

campcanyon@gmail.com so we can send you the link. 

 

Birthdays & Celebrations – March 5 – Bill Elton 

                                                March 9 – Laura Akitt 

Book Study – March 7th at 7:00 pm in lounge 

 

Lenten Lunches   March 6 – St. Michael’s Catholic Church – Father Myles 

                              March 13 – Anglican Church 

                              March 20 – Springridge Mennonite Church 

Dates to Remember  

 March 5 – Healing Pathways 1:30 – 3:30 pm 

 March 19 – Healing Pathway 6 – 8 pm 

 

Pastoral Survey – Please return your completed survey by March 10 .  

 

Coffee Hour: - This week will be C – H (Middle Eastern theme lunch).  Nest week will be J – 

M.  Thank you to all who help make refreshments and fellowship possible each Sunday. 
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